
COLONIAL HEIGHTS
Anticipated Construction Start: May 5, 2025
Estimated Duration: 13 weeks
Preparatory work, including project layout 
and potholing to locate underground 
utilities, may take place prior to the official 
construction start date.

LINCOLN VILLAGE
Anticipated Construction Start: August 6, 2025
Estimated Duration: 13 weeks
Limited work on Gettysburg Place, along with 
preparatory activities such as project layout and 
potholing to locate underground utilities, may take 
place prior to the official construction start date.

Dear Resident,
The San Joaquin County Department of Public Works is excited to announce a forthcoming 
infrastructure improvement project in your neighborhood. In general, this project will include  
installation of approximately 11,500 linear feet of new water mains, along with new service 
laterals, fire hydrants, and meter boxes within the Colonial Heights and Lincoln Village 
Maintenance Districts. This project will not include installation of any meters.

Colonial Heights & Lincoln Village  
Water Main Replacement Project Phase 1A

NOTE: There may be some overlap in work between the two locations, with construction activities potentially occurring in both areas simultaneously.

Project Timeline

For project location 
maps and updates, 
scan the QR code.

www.sjgov.org/department/ 
pwk/home/news-and-updates

https://www.sjgov.org/department/pwk/home/news-and-updates


WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
	 Some roads may be temporarily closed to through traffic; however, 

residential access will always be maintained.
	 Parking and driveway access may be restricted during construction 

activities; however, full access will be available at night.
	 Brief interruptions to water service may occur as final connections 

are made and cleaning operations are completed.
	 The contractor will provide advance notification of any planned 

service disruptions.

Presorted Standard 
US Postage 

PAID 
Sacramento, CA 

Permit #586

For questions regarding this project, contact:
Justin Wehling, Resident Engineer
Phone: (916) 826-4429
Email: Jwehling@TRCcompanies.com

Preconstruction Informational Meeting
Please join us for an Open-House Pre-Construction Public 
Informational Meeting:

	 April 24, 2025
	 Drop in anytime between 5:30–7:00 pm
	 Holy Cross United Methodist Church 

1200 W Hammer Lane, Stockton
Project team members will be available to provide details 
and address your questions.


